
 
VILLA  MONTEREY  ONE  AUXILIARY  NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER  2017 
 

 
Welcome back to Villa Monterey winter residents! We have missed you but know you 
were having great times on your summer travels. We encourage you to join in on our 
various activities just as if you’d never left! 
 
UPCOMING DATES: 
 
 Wed. Nov 1 Men’s Coffee 10 a.m. 
 Wed. Nov 8 Women’s Coffee 10 a.m. 
 Fri. Nov 10 Service Mat Project 2 p.m. 
  Left/Right/Center Game Night 6 p.m. 
 Tue. Nov 14 Villa Monterey Board of Directors Meeting 4:30 p.m. 
 Sat. Nov 18 All Thanksgiving Coffee Potluck 10 a.m. 
 Every Evening Water Aerobics – (Patti Hannon)  6:30 p.m.  
 
 Sun. Dec 3 HOLIDAY PARTY – 4 p.m. - Park Ramada – $10/person to be  
 Paid by Wed., Nov. 29 to Judy Braun or Heather McLellan  
 Bring wrapped WHITE ELEPHANT EXCHANGE GIFT. Donations of non-perishable food 
           items and/or personal care items for Vista del Camino food pantry all month in ramada. 
 

 
 

CANAL DEVELOPMENT:  Meetings with city and developers are continuing regarding increased traffic in Villa 
Monterey. 
 
GAME NIGHT:  You don’t have to know how to play Left/Right/Center to join in the fun. Bring a snack to share, 
beverage, and $9 and you may go home with one of three cash pots, the amount depending how many 
participate. Fifteen came out in October.   
 
SERVICE PROJET:  Making PLARN (plastic yarn) from clean grocery bags is a fun way to help a homeless 
person own a sleeping mat. Bring clean bags and scissors. Men are welcome too!  
 
NEIGHBOR TO NEIGHBOR:  Lisa Karuzin is at The Gardens of Scottsdale 60th & Thomas, Rm 102. She 
welcomes cards and visitors while she is rehabbing. We miss you Lisa!   
	

	
	

Thank	you	Auxiliary	Officers:		Judy	Braun,	Heather	McLellan,	Liza	Pryor,	Linda	Hull	


